
 Dates for your diary 

1.10 Return  

2.10 P2 games lunch club– 4 weeks 

       P5 afterschool basketball club– 4 weeks 

3.10 Traffic Audit 

10.10 Traffic Audit 

11.10 Close at 3pm for October break 

21.10 Reopen 

22.10 10 pupils going to Rocca’s 

23.10 Flu immunisation 

24.10 Halloween Disco P1-P3 6-7.15pm 

                                    P4-P7 7.30-8.45pm 

28.10 P6 and P7 rugby training starts 

28.10 Health and Safety Audit 

11.11. Inset Day 3– school closed to pupils 

12.11 10 pupils going to Rocca’s 

14.11. Parent’s night– 3.30-5.30pm 

                          6.30-8.30pm 

28.11 Pantomime in school hall, pm 

6.12 Christmas Sing along in hall Arran and Seil– 9.30-10.30am 

                                      Iona and Skye– 11-12 

18.12 Christmas Fun Day, with special visitor for P1-P3. 

20.12 School closes 2.30pm. 

6.12 School reopens 
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Welcome to our September Newsletter. 
 
Our two JRSO, Anna and Archie learned lots of good 
safety ideas to help all children be safe as the evenings 
become darker. They attended an event in Chatelherault 
Park to find out about keeping safe. They have worked 
at lunchtimes to create a display of leaflets and infor-
mation they acquired. They have planned a Be Bright Day 
on Friday 11 October. Children can come in non uniform 
wearing bright coloured clothes to be seen in the dark. 
 
 
We are delighted to announce that our Pupil Leadership 
team is now confirmed. All Primary 7 pupils who were  
interested made fabulous speeches to their own house 
and then each house voted for a Captain and a Vice  
Captain. 
The speeches were very engaging and passionate– well 
done to all who tried out for a place.  
 
Arran– (Red) 
 
Captain– Ember 
Vice Captain– Uxia 
 
Iona- (Blue) 
 
Captain– Erin 
Vice Captains– Mason and Millie 
 
Seil- (Green) 
 
Captain– Thom 
Vice Captain– Nathan 
 
Skye- (Yellow) 
 
Captain– Amelia 
Vice Captains– Callum and Jessica 
 

Tempest Photography were in school and took  

photographs of our children looking very smart in their  

uniforms. Proofs have been sent home and orders can be 
made online. 

Our Active Schools co-ordinator Megan has been leading a 
P3 lunchtime club and a P4 after school club for games. 

From the beginning of October Megan is working with P2 
and P5 pupils for 4 weeks. 

She has also been supporting our P6 pupils with leadership 
skills and has been training them in the gym hall to be 
sports ambassadors. 

Our Primary 6s  in rooms 12 and 14 have been enjoying 
swimming lessons. Thank you to our parent helpers who 
have given up their time to walk with us to and from the 
pool. 

Across South Lanarkshire schools are looking at  

attendance and how to best support children with their 
learning. 

This chart shows how much missing a few days means to 
your child’s education. 

 

 

 


